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Happy retirement Mrs Bailey  

We would like to wish Mrs Bailey a very  
happy retirement and thank her for all 
her hard work and dedication over the 
last 30 years. We know Mrs Bailey will 
definitely be enjoying some more holi-

days with her husband but we will really miss her 
in school.  

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

 Change to lunchtimes 

After half 
term all chil-
dren from Re-

ception to Year 6 will 
have their lunchtime 
from 12pm till 1pm. 

 

Have a lovely half term. 
See you on  Monday 4th 
November. 

 



Halloween disco 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Halloween Disco. 
Here are a few photos from the night.  



 



Dates for your diary: 

Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November  Half term  

Tuesday 5th November  Nursery Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 6th November  Year 3  Parents Consultations  

Friday 8th November  Year 1 Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 12th November  Odd socks day 

Friday 15th November Children in Need Day  

Monday 18th November School photo day   

Tuesday 19th November  Times Table Rockstars/NumBots day  

Thursday 21st November Flu vaccinations 

Friday 22th November Year 4 Parents into lunch  

Monday 25th November Year 3 Trip to Thinktank  

Tuesday 3rd December  Key stage 1 Christmas Play for Year 2  

parents  

Tuesday 4th December   Key stage 1 Christmas Play for Year 1  

parents  

Tuesday 10th December   Nursery Christmas Activities  

Wednesday  11th December  Christmas dinner and Christmas Jumper day  

Friday 13th December  Reception Christmas Play  

Monday 16th December  Christmas  parties Year 1 and 4  

Tuesday 17th December Christmas  parties Year 2 and 5  

Wednesday 18th December  Christmas  parties Year 3 and 6  

Thursday 19th December  Christmas  party Reception  

Friday 20th December  Break up for Christmas holidays  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Year 7 Applications for September 2024 

If your child is currently in Year 6, you will need to go online to apply for their 
Year 7 school place. 

It is vital that this application is made by 31st   October - failure to do so is 
likely to result in your child being allocated a school that you may not want them to attend, 
meaning that they may also have to  travel some distance to attend school. You can apply 
online at : https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/
applying_for_a_school_place  

https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school_place
https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school_place





